British Maternal & Fetal Medicine Society

Annual
Conference 2025

© 8-9 May 2025, ICC Belfast

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

CALLING ALL MEDICAL
STUDENTS FROM QUB & UU

We are requesting volunteers to assist us
with running the annual British Maternal

and Fetal Medicine Conference at the ICC
Waterfront Belfast 8th and 9th May 2025.

Benefits include:

Networking

Free registration for the conference
sustenance provided
Complimentary BMFMS T-shirt
Access to simulation sessions

If interested please contact:
Dr Fionnuala Mone via f.mone@qub.ac.uk



